
Room 19 Class Newsletter  
Students in Room 19 have been working so hard this term. There have 

been some amazing achievements in student learning! We have welcomed 

another student this term, Saraiye. Students have been so welcoming and 

have become quick friends with Saraiye which is wonderful! I hope you enjoy 

looking through their Learning Portfolios and sharing in the students success. 

Please bring the Learning Portfolios back to school by the end of this week.  

Term 2 

Week 10  

English 

In Maths we have been doing lots of work with Place Value 

and addition. We have been learning about Place Value to 

the thousands and working on adding to the hundreds. Stu-

dents have been sharing lots of great strategies for working with big numbers.  

Maths  


